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To: The Members of the Club                   11. November. 2012 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
the next event will be the traditional  
 

  Thanksgiving Dinner 
 
                    on  Sunday,  
 
   25 November 2011,  
 
                        12:00 h 
 
 
    at the  Hotel MERCURE 
  
    in         Fürth-Poppenreuth,  
                      Laubenweg 6. 
 

 
 
M. Gosselin, head of the Fürth Mercure, has retired. The new management gave up its monthly 
brunch concept and is offering instead a Thanksgiving buffet exclusively for the GAMC in a 
separate room at lunch time. The board accepted the offer. The Thanksgiving event will start 
half an hour later at 12:00h (noon). Our member Cécile Schuknecht was so kind as to give sev-
eral recipe hints to the Mercure management to make sure that we get an authentic Thanksgiv-
ing buffet. But in addition she also recommended some alternative dishes for those of you  who 
are not so very fond of the typical Thanksgiving dishes.You will find on the buffet e.g. 
as main dishes:                                                 and as alternatives: 

 
The price will be EUR 29,50  per adult person  and  will include mineral water. It will be payable 
after the dinner at the hotel. Discount vouchers from last year´s brunch program will be still 
valid.                   

- Pumpkin Apple Soup, 
- Roast Turkey with 

Corn Bread Stuffing  
- Mashed Potatoes 
- Sweet Potatoes with Apple 
- Cranberry Sauce 
- Coleslaw and Choice of Dressings 
- Pumkin Pie 
- Pecan Pie 
- Sweet Potatoe Pie 

- Choice of Anti Pasti 
- Grilled Salmon Filet with Fresh Herbs 

and Lemon/Lime Sauce and Rice  
Boiled Potatoes 

 
 
 

- Fruit Salad 
- Ice box 
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As the Mercure people need advance notice of the number of participants please make res-
ervations no later than Tuesday, 20 November 2011 with the Secretary via phone, fax 
(09131-991505) or e-mail. Please let us also know if you desire to be seated in a specific 
group. We will then try our very best to adapt seating arrangements accordingly. Up to now 
we have received the following reservations: Baumann(2), Billesberger(2), Boerncke(2), 
Flasche, Friemelt(2), Frömter(3), Humm(2), Jesussek(2), Keil(2), McPheil(4), Schildt, Schuk-
necht(2), Schuster, Stahlschmidt(2).  
 
The Mercure can be easily reached via A 73 (Frankenschnellweg) exit Fürth-Poppenreuth. 
The hotel is located directly at the west side of the exit. Ample free parking is available. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to this special event. 
 
                    **** 
We are happy about the positive response to our trip to  
 
                                         Grafenwöhr on 29 November 2012  
 
to visit the shopping mall and the military police facilities. We received 25 registrations of 
members and friends of the GAMC . For carpooling please contact Marco Frömter. 
 
                    ****                                    
This is an early announcement for a GAMC Tour in early 2013 to the  

                                                   US-Army in Stuttgart. 
USAREUR has named Stuttgart an enduring location, one that should be around when the 
current transformation program in Europe is complete. Our President, Marco Froemter, made 
contact with Stuttgart. There is a lot to see - that is why we are going on a one-day-trip to 
visit our American friends in Baden-Württemberg on 26 March  2013. Please contact Marco 
as soon as possible if you like to come along (m.froemter@t-online.de). 

 

                    ****                                                                 
Forthcoming events: 
 

Tue. 22. January 2013 General Membership Meeting 
 
                    **** 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

Your  Board of Governors 


